From: Satinder Kang

Sent: February 6, 2025 5:37 PM

To: MAIL <mail@townofgrandvalley.ca>; jwjonker.online@gmail.com

Subject: Adult soccer I'm grand valley

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hi James and council,

Many grand villains have voiced their interest In adult pick up soccer. I'm actually surprised no one took the initiative to organize this in the past, I've noticed even some of my high-school soccer champions living in this town who are probably itching for this near their home.

I have volunteered to start this this summer and have put together the following plan:

1. Started a Facebook page https://m.facebook.com/groups/972527007331397/?ref=share&mibextid=NSMWBT

- 2. Reached out to agricultural society for space availability on the current field but would love to receive some updates from the council on the new soccer field project by the new baseball diamond
- 3. Would like to put in this request to council for funds to purchase adult soccer nets.

I thank you in advance for considering this request.

Regards Satinder